
Business Advisory Meeting
MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING

April 21, 2004

Attendance
Lori Elmer Samatha Enos (Accountants, Inc)
Ty Payne John Patella (EvCC – Career Counseling)
Bill Trueit Barb Renard (Verizon)
Patti Ross Gaye Campbell (Everett School District)
Dianne Johnson Barbara Lockland (Henry Cogswell College)

Approval of Minutes

The minutes from the February 24 meeting were approved.

NEW BUSINESS

2-year Plan

The 2-year plan was reviewed and approved by the Advisory Board.

John Patella will email some information to us on the accounting package they use at 
Everett Community College. Barbara Renard suggested an accounting program called 
SAP.

It was suggested by Barb Renard that we look into the Everett Public Schools Foundation 
Breakfast which is usually held in the spring. This might be a good opportunity for us to 
promote our CTE classes. It was also suggested by Dianne Johnson that we talk to our 
first semester Info Tech students about our class offerings in CTE.

Our meeting was adjourned at 3:15p to attend a presentation by Susan Quattrociocchi, 
PD.D., Living, Learning and Earning in America.


